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On Sunday,  March 10, Belarus members held a celebration of the pre-Lenten holiday Maslenitsa in the 

Brilevichy district of Minsk, at the invitation of the head of the local administration. The celebration was 

held in the local offices of the Bahá'í Faith. 

Due to bad weather conditions, just a few adults came to the celebration. Three couples received the 

Blessing, completing three stages. As a result of this event, our members established good relationships 

with the Bahá'í community and will promote the Blessing for them. 


